
STAFF REPORT 
 

TO: Mayor and Councillors 

FROM: Jeff Cuthbertson, Utilities Asset Manager 

DATE: 20 October 2009 

REFERENCE: B961 

SUBJECT: WATER SUPPLY BYLAW 2009 

 

 
 
1 PURPOSE 

 
The purpose of this report is to request Council to adopt the Water Supply Bylaw 2009. 
 
2 BACKGROUND  

 
At its meeting on 12 June 2008 the Engineering Services Committee resolved that the 
Water Supply Bylaw Subcommittee hear submissions to the draft Bylaw. Public 
submissions were heard on 5 September 2008 and as a result a number of minor changes 
were approved for the final Bylaw. 
 
The Bylaw is now ready for adoption by Council. 
 
4 RECOMMENDATION 
 
THAT Council adopts the Water Supply Bylaw 2009 with effect from 1 January 2010. 
 
THAT Council agrees that approved water tanker permit holders will be invoiced 
$500 (GST inclusive) plus the current water supply rate per cubic metre to take 
water between 1 January 2010 and 30 June 2010 pro-rated in line with the Schedule 
of Charges contained in Council’s Ten Year Plan. 

 
 
 
 
Jeff Cuthbertson 
Utilities Asset Manager 

 
 


